

# Newsletter



# February 2017

We hope that everyone enjoyed February and the half term holidays and Pancake Day. St George's are taking the warmer weather as a sign to spring into action and organising lots of exciting fundraising events. Please keep an eye out for updates around St George's. Keep an eye on the Newsletter 'Fundraising' section below.

#### **Please Donate**

Welcome!

If like us you have given up chocolate for Lent please consider donating some to us for our Easter Tombola which will be running at the end of March in the entrance hall. Please bring any donations to the office, we promise not to eat it!

#### **Nursery News**

## **Squirrels**

#### **Moles**

Moles have had a wonderful time exploring nature and the world. They made a globe for Climate change awareness day and have followed this up by building their own wormery. They had great fun in the garden digging for worms to add to the tank they had made in the moles room. They have also done lots of painting and made patterns on paper by spraying tissue paper with water and peeling the tissue away.

#### **Badgers**

Have very much enjoyed their first session of 'Sing with Ellie'. They are also looking at spring and Easter and decorating the Boards in their room.



## **Little Dragons Playgroup**

The Little Dragons were lucky enough to have a taster session for 'Sing with Ellie' and are looking **Tel: 01892 543982** 

Email: sarah.plimmer@stgeorgesproject.co.uk

forward to their sessions that will run from now until the Easter Break. Some of the children have enjoyed being in small groups using the new tools outside. Learning about what tools are best for which job. On the last day of Little Dragons before the School holidays Julie and Sherrell made some heart shaped biscuits for the children to decorate for St Valentine's day.

# Holiday Club After School Club



# Fundraising Golf Day! April 27<sup>th</sup> 2017!

St George's are fortunate that Lamberhust Golf Club have once again agreed to host our annual golf event. The day includes 18 holes, bacon sandwiches and a sit down dinner with prizes. Cost will be £280 for a 4-ball contact <a href="Morgane.Glew@stgeorgesproject.co.uk">Morgane.Glew@stgeorgesproject.co.uk</a> for more details or if you are a lone golfer looking for a team!

#### St George's Brain Game 22<sup>nd</sup> June 2017

Jeans Bar are helping us to host the St George's Brain Game. We are inviting companies in Tunbridge Wells to submit a team for this challenging quiz. If you want to entertain clients or reward your hardworking staff get in touch with Morgane. Glew@stgeorgesproject.co.uk

#### What would you like?

We would like to know what parents would like to see more of in the Newsletter and on Facebook? Please let us know.

#### Don't forget! Follow us on Facebook!

# Dates for the diary

2 <sup>nd</sup> March	World Book Day
24 <sup>th</sup> March	Red Nose Day
26th March	Mothering Sunday

Registered Charity No: 802017

31st March 2017	Little Dragons Last Day for Easter
	Badgers Coffee Morning
18 <sup>th</sup> April 2017	Little Dragons First Day Back at St George's
27 <sup>th</sup> April 2017	St George's Golf Day at Lamberhurst Golf Club

Don't forget if you have any questions about your child's care or St George's in general then please let us know.

We want to do everything we can to provide our children with the very best possible start in life, so your comments and feedback are really valued.

Thanks so much for your support,

Morgane and the St George's team

Tel: 01892 543982 Email: sarah.plimmer@stgeorgesproject.co.uk Registered Charity No: 802017